Baldivis

Secondary College

Dear Parents and Guardians

On behalf of myself and the staff at Baldivis Secondary College, | am happy to
welcome you to the 2017 school year! We are looking forward to a productive
partnership with you to ensure our children achieve their highest potential.

It will be our first year with Year 12 Senior School WACE courses and the beginning of
our growth into a comprehensive secondary college. For the first time we will have all
year cohorts from Year 7 through to Year 12.

Enclosed in this package is a wealth of information for you and your child. | hope you
find it informative. Please do not hesitate to contact the college if you have any
queries. Don’t forget to visit our website for additional information if you have not
already done so.

Baldivis Secondary College is committed to delivering a quality educational journey
for your child in a safe, inclusive and respectful environment.

Kind regards

Keith Svendsen
Principal

Stillwater Drive
Baldivis WA 6171

Phone: (08) 9523 3600
Fax: (08) 9523 3606



